WASILLA CITY COUNCIL INFORMATION MEMORANDUM IM No. 98-22

SUBJECT: COMMERCIAL SALES ON CITY PROPERTY (VENDORS IN THE
PARK)

PREPARED BY: Kristie VanGorder, City Clerk DATE: February 17, 1998
REQUESTED BY: Council Member Keller

FOR AGENDA OF: February 23, 1998
SUMMARY:

Council Member Keller has worked with Ken Jacobus to prepare the proposed
ordinance relating to commercial sales on city property, vendors in the park.

The proposed ordinance is being presented for your consideration.

FISCAL IMPACT: _X No _ Yes, amount requested: $ Fund:

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

Introduce ordinance on February 23, 1998; set for public hearing on March 9, 1998; and
take final action on March 23, 1998.

Réviewed by: SARAH PALIN, Mayor

Attachments:
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